
 

C 75 (2019-20)                                                                                              Date: 19/11/2019 

 

To, 

 

Primary School Parents (Grade 5-Grade 7) 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from SVM! 

Congratulations on selection of your ward for Round 2 of TCS IntelliGem Exam.  

The next round of exam is planned to be conducted on 27th November, 2019. The Round 2 will 

be in online mode. The exams will be conducted topic wise, to ensure students who have opted for 

more than one paper have enough time between exams. 

The questions will be similar to those asked in the previous round, but at a higher level of difficulty. 

The question paper format will also be same- 45 questions to be answered in 45 minutes. Sample 

question papers will be uploaded online for access from 18th of November, 2019. You can also 

access the Mock test link on https://learning.tcsionhub.in/lifelonglearning/se/intelligem/ which 

will have updated questions starting from 20th November, 2019. The books shared earlier can be 

referred by the students.  

**We would also like to inform you that there are no separate fees for Round 2. 

The results of this round will be announced in December, 2019. The top 10 students from the 

country across each of the Grade topics will be selected for the National Pre-Finals.  

Best wishes for our learners. 

Team SVM. 

https://learning.tcsionhub.in/lifelonglearning/se/intelligem/

